
Esterhazy High School - School Community Council 

Monday, May 16, 2022 

Regular Meeting 

Attendance 
Member Present Member Present 
Mr. Gord Erhardt YES Jade Anderson YES 
Mrs. Tracy Huckell YES Stacey Palmer NO 
Jodi DenBrok NO Tammy MacDonald YES 
Brenda Lomenda YES   
Gloria Zazula YES   
Ms. Christy Harrick YES   
Kim Barker NO   
Ouafi Saha YES   
Krista Dutka YES   
Ethan Lomenda YES   
Darien Mickle YES   

 
A.  ORGANIZATION BUSINESS 
 1.  Call the meeting to order: 7:08 p.m. by Gord 
 2. Adoption of agenda. Motion: Ethan, second: Darian 
B.  GENERAL BUSINESS 
 Meeting minutes from April 4, 2022 
 No errors or omissions 
 Adoption of minutes Gloria, second: Tracy 
C.  INTRODUCTION OF GUEST SPEAKERS 
 No speaker 
D.  NEW BUSINESS 
 1. School Fees. 2022-23 school year, fees stay the same.  
Motion: Tammy, second: Gloria 
 2. SCC – 2022 EHS grad Scholarships: 4 @ $300.  
Motion: Oufi, second: Tammy 
E. OLD BUSINESS 
 None 
F. REPORTS 
 1. Treasurer’s Report- Balance: $6464.30 by Gloria 
 2. ESA Report- Discussed the continued fun & competitive activities for the 
students include garbage clean-up, PEPP Rally, Color Run. Awards Day 
 3. EHS Report- by Gord & Tracy. 



 i) Enrolment:  325, continual changes.  
 ii) Football Field  
 -Draining is causing issues with the track. The field is fine. Great support 
from all involved and the community to get things ready for the track meet. 
 -Many fundraising ideas are in the works. 
 iii) Staffing for next school year known at this time. Staffing is up .45 for 
teacher, Tiffany (Home Ec) is now permanent position.  
 iv) Renovations for EHS. Very excited that the Home Ec. Room will be ready 
for the new school year. Expansion grant: applied for minor & major capital 
grants.  
 v) Stockholm students: will start grade 9 @ EHS 
 vi) Budget Symposium: June 2022 
 vii) Open discussion 
G. ADJOURNMENT: 7:50 
 Next meeting date: September 26, 2022 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 

 
_____________________________         Brenda Lomenda 
Tammy MacDonald – EHS-SCC Chair        Brenda Lomenda – EHS-SCC Secretary 
 
 
**EHS-SCC sends our continued APPRECIATION to ALL staff for everything they 
do for our school, students & community. Keep up the GREAT work! 

 


